
724-283-1783 info@butlertransit.com 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION 
A public hearing will be held on May 9, 2024 to receive public  

comments regarding the proposed fare increase for local base fare.  
The hearing will be held in the training room of the Butler Transit Authority 

admin building at 130 Hollywood Drive from 1-2pm.  

PROPOSED 
BASE FARE 
INCREASE 

Proposed bus fare increase for the  
Butler Transit Authority:  
• Local base fare would increase by 25 cents from $1.25 to $1.50 
• 25 cent cash transfers would be free 
• Local pass prices would remain the same 
• Commuter fares and all pass prices would remain the same 
• Written comments can be submitted until 4:30 pm on June 10, 2024 by the  

following methods:  
• By mail to 130 Hollywood Drive, Suite 101 Butler, PA 16001 
• By email to info@butlertransit.com 
• In person at public meeting or at the terminal at 128 West N. Castle St. 


